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United States Senate 

COMMITTEE ON APPROPRIATIONS 

Kansas City, Missouri 

November 21, 1935 

Mr. William A. Kitchen 

723 Delaware 



Kansas City, Missouri 

Dear Bill: 

I am enclosing herewith copies of letters which I have written in behalf of H. M. Long, and 

Ralph C. Bowman. 

Sincerely yours, 

Harry S. Truman 

HST:JT 

Enc. 

COPY 

Kansas City, Missouri November 21, 1935 

Honorable Julien N. Friant Special Assistant to the Secretary Department of Agriculture 

Washington, D. C. 

Dear Mr. Friant: 

I understand that Mr. H. M. Long, of Newberg, Missouri, has filed an application for a 

position with the Rural Resettlement Administration. 

Mr. Long is extremely well qualified for the position for which he is applying, and I am 

sure he could fill it with satisfaction. 

Your kind cooperation in his behalf will be greatly appreciated by me. 

Sincerely yours, 

Harry S. Truman 

HST:JT 

COPY 

November 20, 1935 

Mr. Harry Easley Personnel Director Works Progress Administration Jefferson City, 

Missouri 

Dear Harry; 

I am informed that Ralph C. Bowman is the present Superintendent of the Transient 

Camp at Sugar Lake, Missouri. 

He is a fine young fellow from Nevada, and if it is possible to keep him on after the 

Camps are taken over by the WPA, I will appreciate it. 

Sincerely yours, 



Harry S. Truman 

HST:JT 

P. S. I understand that Dewey A. Routh wants to be transferred from Sedalia back to 

Vernin County. I don't know whether this can be done or not, but I will appreciate it if you 

will look into it. 


